
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular 17-025/D08 

13th September, 2017 

Dear P1 and P2 Parents, 

Circular on Joining the English Choral Speaking Team 

 Our school attaches great importance to students’ English language development. With 

the intention of helping junior primary students improve their oral skills, our school is going to 

invite interested students to join our choral speaking team so as to participate in a group 

competition in the Speech Festival organised by the Hong Kong Schools Music and Speech 

Association. The students are to be trained by our school teachers. The details are as follows: 

Frequency 
of practices 

Every Saturday, from 23th September, 2017 till 16th December, 2017, 
both dates inclusive 

Time 9 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  

Fee Nil 

Dress code Uniform 

Remarks 
1. Shortlisted students will be notified via another notice. 
2. Students are required to bring along with their stationery and Student 

Handbooks. 

Complete the reply slip below. For enquiry, please contact Mr. CHAN Ho Cheung. 

 

              Yours faithfully, 

  ________________ 

  Chow Kim Ho  

                                                             Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 17-025/D08  < return to Mr. Chan via class teachers > 

Circular on Joining the English Choral Speaking Team 

Dear Principal, 

 

Student’s Name:                         (    )     Parent’s Signature:____________________ 

     Class:                                Date: ____________________               

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 

 

      □ agree  
I*                             that my child joins the practices for the choral speaking team. 

□ do not agree 
 


